
March 27, 2024 

Neil Van Overloop 
Policy Manager 
Keystone Agricultural Producers 
neil.vanoverloop@kap.ca 

Dear Neil Van Overloop: 

Thank you for taking the time to prepare a budget submission as we built 
Budget 2024. 

We appreciate the insights that you have shared with us. We are a 
listening government, and your contributions helped inform our approach to developing 
Budget 2024 and delivering on the priorities of Manitobans.  

Unfortunately, as I revealed to Manitobans last week in the Third Quarter 
Report, the previous government left us in a difficult fiscal position.  

On Tuesday, April 2, 2024 we will close the chapter on the previous 
government’s record, and start a new chapter with Budget 2024.  

This budget will deliver on our government’s core commitments to deliver 
better health care and lower costs for families.  

In closing, thank you again for taking the time to formally share a budget 
submission with our government. Your ideas and priorities will continue to inform our 
thinking in the months and years ahead.  

Sincerely, 

Honourable Adrien Sala 
Minister of Finance
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